

STUTTON VILLAGE SOCIAL MEETING
COMMITTEE MEETING THURSDAY 17th AUGUST 2017
7.30pm ST. AIDANS

PRESENT:	Emily Tudball	Mags Moore
	Lynsay Wrigglesworth	Mike Grayson
	Nigel Hilton	Michelle Hilton
	Sophie Hilton	Dave Kent
	Valerie Kent	

APOLOGIES: Nadine Meillam, Chris Morris, Julie Chadwick, Chris Cully, Julie Cully, Kath Bird, Paul Spurrier.

1. Welcome and Apologies

Emily welcomed everyone to the meeting and gave the apologies. Emily welcomes Dave and Valerie Kent to the meeting as new members of the committee.

2. Action from the previous meeting

All actions from the previous meeting have been agreed, Emily has booked the village hall for all future events and Michelle has booked the choir from Boston Spa.

3. Previous Events – Fete/Financial Report

We have already had a meeting regarding the fete, this was just the final financial report from Sophie.

The fete has made a profit of £239.35, the financial breakdown is attached.

There is still two companies owing money for the programme, Sonali and Sarah Anderson (all about animals) which Nigel has copies of the invoices and he will deliver them. I need to check with Nadine that Catherine and Claire paid at the time of taking the advert out.

4. Future Events – Lead/Sub Committee.

All leads/sub committee members to organise the evening, advertising etc. Emily has booked the VH for all events as required.

Race Night – 23.09.17 Mike Grayson, Emily, Dave.

Mike will ask Gill Wood if she would be banker on the night as Sophie is not available

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon – 30.09.17 Lynsay & Michelle
Michelle also said Nicola has to do a re-cap of the defib training so it might be a good idea to do it on the morning as the VH is booked. Lynsay has emailed Nicola, she is away on 30th September; this doesn't have to be done but just advisory as people forget. However there is one in the Riley Smith Hall organised by the Flood Action Group on 15th October. Nicola suggested it would be an idea to promote that on the FB page – Lynsay to email CM.

Bulb Planting/Village Clean - 15.10.17, Lynsay, Emily & Sophie Elaine

Halloween Night - 31.10.17, Sophie

Bonfire Night – 04.11.17, Mike, Nigel, Chris C & Paul
A Guy needs to be done, Lynsay will get the children to make it.

Christmas Market – 18.11.17, Lynsay, Emily, Julie Cully
Christine Robets and Kathy Stubbins

Christmas Event – Sophie, Kathy B, Chris & Julie Cully, Julie Chadwick and Nigel.

There is a Christmas tree already donated to the village from Mark & Liz Dumbrasuki on Wilkinson Terrace, Mike said he didn't really want a real tree in front of the church but we should put it in the VH grounds.

5. PUP

After the success of the PUP it has been agreed that we should try and do something once a month in the VH. Race Night in September has been organised.

It was agreed that a Hot Pot & Beetle Drive night on Saturday 14th October. Michelle, Mags, Dave & Mike to organise.

6. Photo Competition

All entries to be in by 31st August, judging will take place at the ext meeting, Emily will ask James to come along to help judge.

7. Parish Council

No update from the PC

8. Stutton Standard

Emily said we will do an Autumn Edition, all articles to be in by 13th October, to include Macmillan and Race Night.

9. Village Hall

Mike said the face lift is going well and thanked everyone for their efforts so far. He also confirmed the playgroup have intimated they are looking for new premises.

.

9. AOB

Mike also said there are a few villagers that are unwell at the moment and are in hospital. And it would be a nice gesture to send cards/flowers, all agreed.

Lynsay will send get well cards and send flowers when they are home from hospital.

10. Close

Emily thanked everyone for coming.

Date set for the next meeting Thursday 21st September 2017, 7.30pm in the church.